

## UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration

NATIONAL OCEAN SERVICE Office of Coast Survey Silver Spring, Maryland 20910-3282

## JUN 08 2012

Mark Smith Chief Executive Officer Vitus Marine LLC 113 W. Northern Lights Blvd., Suite 200 Anchorage, Alaska 99503

Dear Mr. Smith:

NOAA's Hydrographic Services Review Panel (HSRP) sincerely appreciates your speaking during the Public meeting on May 23, 2012, Anchorage, Alaska.

Your presentation was very informative and provides an opportunity for the HSRP to submit compelling recommendations to NOAA Leadership for review and consideration for improving NOAA's navigation and hydrographic surveying products and services, specifically for the Alaska/Arctic region.

Once again, the HSRP appreciates your speaking during this important Public meeting.

Sincerely,

Captain John E. Lowell, Jr.

HSRP, Designated Federal Official



